
 

 

 

Tuesday Morning Fellowship 
TMF will meet on Tuesday  15th October at 27 Ivydene, Knaphill, 9.30am for 10.00 start. Studying Colossians. 
CAMEO 
Wednesday 16th October - The Tree of Knowledge with Ian Kelly - 1.30pm for 2pm start at KMC - all welcome. 
Barbara Humphries. 
Clothes 4U preloved clothing with TLC - Saturday 19th October, 2 - 4pm 
When leaving donations of clothes in Room 2, please ensure they are stacked safely and access to the Fire Exit is 
not blocked. We would like clothes only left in Room 2. Thanks for your kind donations, much appreciated. 
Pastoral Meeting 
The next Pastoral Meeting will take place on Monday 21st October at 8pm at KMC.  
Monthly Coffee Morning - Saturday 26th October from 10am to midday 
Help is always needed. Please speak to Lynda Shore for more information. 
Church Council Meeting 
The next Church Council Meeting will be held on Monday 4th November at KMC at 7.45pm for 8pm start.  
Prayer and Share Meeting 
The monthly Prayer and Share Meeting at The Vyne will meet on Wednesday 6th November at 10am. 
Wednesday Evening House Group 
Wednesdays at 8pm: 114, High Street, Knaphill come and join us. 
Circuit Mission Day 
9th November - 10am until 1pm at Merrow Methodist Church with Rev Tom and Mrs Chris Stuckey. To book a 
place contact joan_tabraham@hotmail.co.uk or call 01483 453090. Take a flyer from the Welcome Area . £5 pp. 
Leadership Team Meeting 
Tuesday 12th November  at 7.45pm at KMC. 
KMC Broadway Group 
Tuesday 28th January at 7.45pm at 114 High Street, Knaphill. 
KMC Magazine 
The Autumn 2019 edition of the KMC Magazine is out today - don’t forget to collect your copy.  
It is also available to download from the KMC web site.  

 

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 

Sunday 13th October 
10am - Holy Communion with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 3rd November 
10am - Morning Worship with Lyn McKay & Allan Taylor 

Sunday 20th October 

10am - Morning Worship with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 10th November 

10am - Remembrance Service  
with Dave Faulkner & Holly Wadsworth 

Sunday 27th October 

10am - Morning Worship with Mike Widdup 
6.30pm - Holy Communion with Sydney Samuel Lake 

SERVICE WILL BE HELD IN THE HALL 
Sunday 17th November 

10am - Morning Worship with Claire Hargreaves 

Song words are usually displayed on the screen at the front of the church. If you have difficulty seeing 
the screen, there are printed versions of the words available, please ask one of the door stewards. 

      Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Coffee donations for September 2019 to February 2020 will be for a public defibrillator located at KMC 

Money from the Offering during the service goes to church funds (unless specified otherwise)  



WHITECHAPEL  

If you have items of clothes or toiletries for Whitechapel, please let Lynda Shore have 
them before Tuesday 15th October. Thank you. 
Safeguarding Officer 
We are delighted to announce that Vicki Drew is to be our new Safeguarding Officer at KMC. 
Friday 1st November 
Meet with Eileen Lane and Sue Findlay for lunch at 12.30 on Friday 1st November at Bills in Woking. Please let 
Sue or Eileen know by Sunday 27th October if you are to join them, so they can book a table. 
Action for Children 
£318.02 has been sent to Action for Children. Thank you to everyone who contributed to the collection. If anyone 
missed the service but would like a ‘150 day Collection Box Challenge’ box, please ask Sue Findlay or one of the 
Stewards. Please return the box at the morning service on 12th January, 2020. 
Dave Bilbrough Concert - 13th October at North Camp Methodist Church 
Dave Bilbrough came to KMC  to perform 3 years ago, as the last event of our 150 Years in Knaphill Celebrations 
and was excellent. He is now performing at North Camp Methodist Church on Sunday 13th October, at 7pm.  I 
plan to go and can offer up to 3 lifts, so please let me know ASAP if you are interested and I will book (tickets are 
£5). Lynda Shore 
Coffee Tin Donations  

For the next two quarters – September to November, and December to February, the Leadership Team have 
agreed that the Sunday morning coffee tin donations will be put towards the purchase, and installation, of an 
AED, an Automated External Defibrillator. This life-saving device is used for the emergency treatment of cardiac 
arrest, and can be used by non-trained passers-by. It seems fitting that, as we are located at the heart of the 
village, and at the heart of our faith is a man who defeated death, we can provide a means by which at least a 
physical  life could be saved. We do not charge for our refreshments, so if you have a heart, please give 
generously. Many thanks. 
Keys to Vestry If you have a key to the Vestry, will you please let Yvette know. 01483 475858 or email 
admin@knaphill-methodist-church.com 
Christmas Tea – Sunday 8th December 
After last year’s successful tea party the organisers are delighted to be able to announce that they will be holding 
this event again on 8th December.  There will be a chance to sing favourite carols, have a go at quizzes and enjoy 
a festive tea.  It will be free to attend, however tickets will be issued.  This will ensure there is an accurate idea of 
numbers for catering purposes and enough space in the hall. 
If you would like to come, tickets will be available from – Helen Chamberlain, Helen Brice, Eileen Lane, Barbara 
Humphries or Liz Funning.  Food contributions from KMC (a list will be provided nearer the time) will be 
gratefully received and volunteers to help in the afternoon would  also be much appreciated. Liz Funning 
Christmas Bazaar 23rd November 2019 
Liz Funning together with husband Mike are the coordinators for this year’s Bazaar having taken over from 
Barbara & Andy Humphries.  Liz writes: “we are approaching the time to begin preparations, so this is a reminder 
to those of you who are stallholders or caterers, of the date, with the hope that you are happy to continue in 
that role.  A request to all of you please, on behalf of the stallholders, items for sale, such  as cakes, preserves, 
bric-a-brac, toys, books, jigsaws, plants craft/knitted things, raffle prizes – or if you are able, your time/help. 
The Bazaar will be open from 10am – 2pm on the day.  For any queries or offers of help please speak to Mike or 
myself.” 
Your Sanctuary Coffee Morning 
A huge THANK YOU to everyone who supported Tarina Berry's Coffee Morning on 5th October in aid of Your 
Sanctuary, the Woking based Charity for all who are affected by Domestic Abuse. The final total for the event 
was a fantastic £600.00 -  an absolutely amazing amount.  Please see the Notice Board in the Welcome Area for 
the Woking News & Mail write up and photo. 
Dreamcatchers’ Preschool 
Dreamcatchers’ Preschool have extended their hours on KMC premises, now meeting Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Fridays, 7.30am until 2pm, and  on Wednesdays and Thursdays meeting  from 7.30am until 1.30pm. 

 

 

 

KMC Dates for the Diary 
Saturday 23rd November - Christmas Bazaar (10am until 2pm). Liz Funning is the Bazaar Coordinator (see below) 
Sunday 1st December -  Gift  Service with Salvation Army 
Sunday 8th December - Christmas afternoon Tea and Carols (3pm until 5pm) - speak to Liz Funning (see below) 

Entries for THE NOTICES next week to Yvette Wright no later than 8pm Thursday   

Email to: admin@knaphill-methodist-church.com or call 01483 475858 


